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I support the passage of HB 3076  to keep crime guns out of our communities. 

 

I just read the following article in The Oregonian/Oregon Live.  

https://www.oregonlive.com/crime/2025/03/portland-recovered-more-guns-last-year-

than-these-2-major-west-coast-cities.html 

 

The headline is "Portland recovered more guns last year than these 2 major West 

Coast cities."  

The two cities are Seattle and Oakland, and Seattle has 120,000 more people than 

Oakland.  

 

The article goes on to note that The Alliance for a Safe Oregon had noted in a past 

report that almost 75% of roughly 26,000 guns recovered in crimes from 2017 to 

2021 were bought from in-state dealers. 

 

Please stop the flow of guns getting into the wrong hands by holding gun dealers 

accountable.  


